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WHY HOLD A RECITAL? 
 
The benefits of holding a student recital are immeasurable.  

  

PRESENT A RECITAL TO:  

 
▪ Offer students a chance to be in the spotlight and 

gain recognition.  

 

▪ Teach performance etiquette. 

 

▪ Equip students to become more confident musicians. 

 

▪ Provide students an opportunity to demonstrate their skill and 

technique in a concert setting after weeks of practice.  

 

▪ Give students self-motivation, knowing they’ll be performing for a 

crowd.  

 

▪ Help set goals for young musicians.  

 

▪ Promote better practice sessions year-round. 

 

▪ Teach students to memorize from the start. 

 

▪ Encourage students to play more musically.  

 

▪ Attract more music students.  

 

▪ To provide an opportunity for parents, friends, and fellow 

musicians to recognize the achievement of each performer.  

 

▪ Help students build social skills, increase memory skills, and self-

discipline.  

 

▪ Give students a sense of achievement. 

 

▪ Give students a fun-filled event in which to participate!  

 


